# MERRY CHRISTNAS!

#### STUDENT BULLETIN

Tuesday, December 16, 1969

### THOUGHT FOR THE DAY

O Lord ...

We humbly bow before our secret place... And thank Thee for the bounty of Thy grace... Teach us to value most, eternal things... To find the happiness that giving brings... To know the peace of misty distant hills... To know the joy that giving self fulfills... To realize anew this Christmas Day... The things we keep are those we give away.

... Amen

## BIBLE GEOGRAPHY STUDENTS

You may pick up your term project maps from the foyer of Bronson Hall any time this week. In the meantime, all students are invited to view the display of the maps there, if you wish.

## STUDENTS EMPLOYED ON CAMPUS

Don't forget to turn in a self-addressed envelope with your final time sheet so your check can be mailed.

# CAUTION:

Young men students are urged to keep their status up to <u>full-time</u> and to take care to maintain their student deferments. Some have been presumptous about their draft status and are finding out "the hard way". It is still a question if the lottery reduces anyone's chances of being inducted. In any case the lottery has to do only with the order of induction; and not with student deferments. Student deferments are maintained ONLY by continuous full-time enrollment.

### BE AWARE THAT:

Registration for new students will begin on January 5th. Classes for Winter Quarter begin on Tuesday, January 6th.
Residence Halls open on Monday, January 5th.
Cafeteria opens for new students on Sunday, January 4th for the evening meal.
and for returning students on Monday, January 5th.

#### GRADUATES

Those seeking special Christian Education diplomas upon graduation this year are to pick up an application and check sheet at the Registrar's office, -- complete and return the form by no later than the beginning of the Spring Quarter. The check-sheet is a guide to requirements for both the Evangelical Teacher-training Diploma and the Master Worker's Diploma.